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CMS Families,

I hope everyone has had a great break and is ready to return to learning.  I  am
looking forward to seeing our students back in class on January 12.  If your
student is remote, remind them to log into their classes during their regular
time.  

Normally this time of year we would be busy with basketball and wrestling, with
our bowling and volleyball teams eagerly anticipating their upcoming seasons. 
 We are still  in a holding pattern with all sports.  We hope to receive more
guidance on this in the near future and be able to salvage what we can of any
sports season.  

As we come to the time of year for inclement weather, I  would like to remind
families of our snow days this year.  Students will login to their classes during
their regular times for snow days.  The only reason school will be cancelled is if
there is no electricity.  

This year we are asking parents to complete a survey to help us make
improvements to our school.  The leadership team will be reviewing the surveys
next week.  The link has been sent out numerous times and can also be found
here: 
 https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1GuTrJCqzrYSVva2FSpQGdqrZVKFo_lnw3dUda
GJHr44/edit We appreciate your input.

Sincerely,

Mr. Snow

From the Principal's Desk



The CMS Virtual Coin Club will meet the 2nd and 4th Mondays of each
month via Google Meets. If you are interested in joining, please email
Anne Lacy at alacy@cusd.kahoks.org.
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Congratulations to seventh grader Kylie Noonan for winning the annual yearbook cover design
contest. She was assisted by Laila Hutchinson and Ashley Janini. These girls will receive free
yearbooks. 

Be sure to order yearbooks by the end of February on Jostens website. There is a link on the
school's website. If you have any questions, see Mrs. Juelfs. 
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IMPORTANT DATES!

January 15- Institute Day- No School
January 18- Martin Luther King Day- No School
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